
 

 

Department of Information Technology 

A Visit to “INBA ILLAM” an old age home - 15.03.2022 

 Our B.Sc(IT) III year students  with two faculty members visited   an  old age  home 

near pasumalai,  to cultivate the thought of respecting elders and social responsibility. A total 

of 31 members were there.   

Grocery was given as aid and all the elderly people were provided with Snacks. 

All the members of the illam prayed for the wellbeing of the students, faculty members and 

the Institution. They were happy and expected us to visit again 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


